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12th September 2025 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  

OPEN EVENING –Thursday 25th September 2025 
 
On Thursday 25th September 2025, Mount St Joseph will hold the annual Open Evening for 
Year 5 and Year 6 students from 4.30 pm - 7:30 pm.  We hope those parents and carers with 
other children in these year groups can join us to look around our school and meet our 
fantastic students and staff.  There will also be an opportunity to meet the headteacher 
and head prefects in the hall at two different times (4.30 pm and 5.30 pm)  
 
On this day, school will finish at 1.45pm to allow staff and students to prepare the school 
for the evening.  Should you wish your child to remain in school until the school buses arrive 
at 3.00 pm, please click the link below and complete the e-form. 
 
Link - student to remain in school 
 
Please note that there will not be a lesson 7 for Year 11 on this day.  
 
Please could you remind your child/ren of the importance of going directly home when they 
leave school and that they refrain from visiting other schools which will still be in session. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Devany 
Headteacher 
 
 

http://www.msj.stoccat.org.uk/
mailto:reception@msj.stoccat.org.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/6UX21nnxi0

